
 

 

September 22, 2025 
 

 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 

 
Annual Recurrent Training (ART) 

 

CATCA continues to advocate on behalf of our members for NAV Canada to expand and enhance our 
Annual Recurrent Training (ART). 

September 30, 2025 is the deadline for submitting topic requests — your opportunity to directly 
shape the content of this year’s training. This helps ensure ART remains meaningful and aligned with 
what we, as ATC professionals, see as most important. 

We encourage you to take a few minutes this week to share your ideas using the link below: 

Submit a National ART Topic 

On behalf of the Executive Board, 

 

Nick von Schoenberg     Scott Loder 

President      Executive Vice President 
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